
Worship Service Today- 1st Sunday in Lent  

8:30 AM Holy Eucharist 

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today: 

  1st Sunday in Lent 
Next Sunday:      

2nd Sunday in Lent 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

S.Morgan, S. 
Parsons 

 
G. Morgan, 
K. Morgan, 
G. Coates, 
G. Taylor 

D. Morgan, Al 
LeMoine 
  10:30 am D. Pretty, N.Andrews, G. Halley, M.Anthony  
                        

D. Pretty, 
N.Andrews, G. 
Halley, 
M.Anthony                       
C.Button                                                                                  
 

Eucharistic 

Assistants:  
Dennis Morgan 

 
Keith Pack 

 
 

Servers’ Guild:  
 

E. Pretty   

Altar  Guild: Evelyn M., Joan L., Margaret 

M., Annette l., Brenda L. 

Barbara R., Edna W., Daphne 

H., Elsie B. 

                                                                         
Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group – Are you experiencing grief due 

to the death of your spouse? Please join us on Tuesday nights beginning November 

29, 2016 from 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 

an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 

support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 

process. This support group is “drop in” and supported by Grief and Bereavement 

Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 

 

Attention youth and youth leaders!  Mark your calendars for the Fourth Annual 

Avalon Youth Conference- GPS 2017!  This year is bigger than ever as we welcome 

people from Labrador as well as from the Diocese of Brandon Manitoba.  There will 

be sessions for both youth and young adults.  Here are the details: 

Who?  Youth ages 11years-19 years (There will be sessions for youth and for young 
adults, as well as for leaders and clergy) 
What? GPS 2017- Seeking God’s Direction in Everyday Life and Life Everyday! 
Where?  All Saints Anglican Church, Foxtrap 
When? March 30 to April 2 
Our guest speaker will be Bishop Bill Cliff 

 The Altar Guild of St. Peter’s Church is currently seeking new members to 
participate in this very worthwhile ministry. If you are looking for a ministry to 
become involved with in our church why not consider the Altar Guild? The 
duties consist of preparing the church for the various liturgies. People work 
in teams of 5 and are scheduled once every 7 weeks. If this is a ministry that 
you feel called to, kindly contact Marina at 834-2776 or Joan at 744- 3398.  

Fellowship Band- will be playing in Parish Hall, 7 PM March 5th, 
 2017.Come along one and all! 

Also playing at a Gospel/Country Concert at the Church of the Ascension, 
 March 14, 7 PM. Admission is $10.00. 

 
Our knitters for Izzy Dolls and Boomer Caps are in URGENT need of 
yarn/wool, in order for us to continue with this worthwhile ICROSS 
ministry.  This is a nonprofit organization which helps kids in the third world 
countries who suffer from HIV, hunger, or are living in orphanages.  Please 
donate any yarn/wool that you might have at home that you don't need.  It 
can be left at the back of the church, in the office, or call Mabel at 834-1390 
for pickup.  No amount is too small!!!  ("The needy will not be forgotten, nor 
the hope of the afflicted perish.") Psalms 9:19. Thank you!! 

 
You are invited to St. Edward’s Parish, Long Shore    Road, Kelligrews on 
International Women’s Day to celebrate “Women at the Heart of Change   

        Guest Speaker:    Sr. Elizabeth Davis, rsm 
             Date:      Wednesday, March 8th 
                     Time:      7:00pm—8:00pm.    

Come and enjoy a night of inspiration and fellowship, followed by a “cup of 
tea”                                              All are welcome! 
 

  St. Peter’s Church Library 
  We are excited to begin a new Ministry at St. Peter’s that we hope will 
 benefit both young and old. We will enjoy the benefits of a lending library in 
 our own church. It will be housed in the back of our church available for all 
 to access. We will be looking for your help in starting this literary adventure. 
 If you have any gently used books that are fairly current and are willing to 
 donate we would greatly appreciate it. Or if you are shopping and see a 
 great book feel free to buy and donate to this great ministry. We are looking 
 for topics such as: inspirational, self-help, mindfulness, grieving/loss, 
 addictions, healthful living, family relationships, parenting, recipe books, and 
 joyful books. These can be adult or children’s books. Any books or 
 donations may be dropped at the parish office. If you wish any further 
 information please contact Colleen Reid 240-1209 or  colleenreid@nlesd.ca 
 We look forward to sharing and reading at St.Peter’s.  

mailto:colleenreid@nlesd.ca
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